The Wombay Presidency Golf Club Ltd,

April 2, 2023
Level One Rules School - 2023

Dear members,
Greetings from team BPGCI|

This 1= to inform you that IGU is conducting a program on Level One Rules School on
Friday, 14th and Saturday, 15th April, 2023 at BPGC. Participation i1s limited to a
maxzimum of 50 members on each day.

The program will be conducted by IGU Rules Instructors with F&A videos and PPT with
on course demos.

On qualifying the level one exam one will be certified as Cat C Rules official and will be
eligible to attend Level Two Rules School.

All keen golfers are welcome to take this good opportunity to hone their basic rules of
golf and register for the program and take the examination.

A highly subsidized registration fees of Bs, 500/- is being charged for attending the
rules program.

It 1= up to the participants to choose whether they want to take the level one exam,
which will make them eligible to attend the Level Two Rules School during the later part
of the year.

Kindly note taking the exam enables the golfer to be more confident in handling the
common rules issues in their day-to-day game.

Registration fee for the exam to be paid to IGU: RBs. 1800/- (inclusive of GST of 18%]
(only if you wish to talte the exam)],

Please register with Mr Milind Gade on email id: golioperations@bpge-golf com and
mobile no,: 9820124999,

With warm regards & best wishes,

For The Bombay Presidency Golf Club Ltd,
Sd/-

Col. R. 8. Sekhon (Retd ]

Secretary & CEO




